
 

 

Nancy Roth-Mallek has served on the board of directors for Aspirus Riverview Foundation since 2015. 

She began working at Aspirus in January of 2016 as Vice President of Finance and was interested in 

becoming a part of the foundation to have a hand in impacting the community.  

 

Mrs. Roth-Mallek grew up in Stevens Point and pursued her higher education at the University of 

Wisconsin - Stevens Point. She received a bachelor of science degree in accounting and finance and 

went on to complete her MBA with the University of Wisconsin - Oshkosh.  

 

As a member of the board of directors, Mrs. Roth-Mallek’s objectives are to increase the funding the 

foundation can give back to the area and work hard to help support the members of this community.  

 

In Mrs. Roth-Mallek’s free time, she likes to exercise by running or doing high-intensity interval training. 

She and her husband, Tim, also like relaxing on the water and enjoying water activities such as kayaking 

and waterskiing. She has a very large family, including her four adult children and newly born grandson, 

who she enjoys seeing and spending time with. 

 


